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TOMORROW – THURSDAY 22 OCT0BER 2020  

FOOTY DAY CELEBRATIONS!!!!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 21 October 2020 

Dear Parents and Families, 

With the AFL Grand final and the NRL Grand final occurring this Saturday and Sunday nights 
respectively, we have received a number of inquiries from parents as to whether the children will 
be able to come dressed in their favourite team colours tomorrow. 

Zara and Jacob, two of our school leaders did a quick survey of the children today and received 
an overwhelming tick of approval from the children. 

Therefore, children are invited to wear their footy club colours (or any code) at school tomorrow 
and support their team with pride!   

All children will be permitted to wear casual clothes with their Footy colours (any code) such as 
a jumper, scarf, beanie or memorabilia.  In acknowledging the short notice, children may also 
choose to wear their school uniforms with a splash of colour. However, we are discouraging 
children from wearing a large amount of face paint to school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Phil Doherty (Principal)           

FRIDAY 23 OCTOBER – THANKYOU VICTORIA DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY – NO SCHOOL 
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